
***On behalf of Parissa Safai, Chair, Strategic Planning Drafting Team*** 

  

Dear Faculty of Health community, 

  

Welcome back and wishing everyone a healthy and successful year ahead! A gentle reminder 

to all that we are seeking your input on the Faculty of Health’s Draft Strategic Plan by 

Wednesday, September 20, 2023. 
 

The Draft Strategic Plan I available for your review here: https://www.yorku.ca/health/py-

community-area/.  
 

General information about the strategic planning process, including the July 31, 2023 update 

can be found here: https://www.yorku.ca/health/about/strategic-planning-2/ 

  

Your feedback on the Draft Strategic Plan is warmly welcomed. You can review the draft 

strategic plan and offer your feedback through a brief survey by September 20, 2023. Should 

you prefer, feedback can also be shared by email and can be sent to healthdn@yorku.ca.   

  

The feedback will be used by the Drafting Team to further refine the draft strategic plan in 

efforts to ensure that it meets our collective sense of purpose (our mission), our guiding 

principles (our values), our aspirations for what we want to achieve (our vision), as well as how 

we want to achieve and actualize our mission and vision (our strategies and objectives).  

   

We look forward to hearing from you.  

  

Sincerely, 

Parissa Safai 

Chair, Strategic Planning Drafting Team  
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